
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13
th

 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Non Uniform Day 

 

As usual we will be supporting BBC Children in Need day this Friday.  Children can come to 

school in their own clothes, all we ask is a donation towards the Children in Need appeal, 

with a suggested donation of £1.00. 

 

Also, there will be a Pudsey Bear related Art Competition, so the children need to bring their 

painting/drawing into school by Friday morning.  

 

Let’s show them how generous Steeton Primary School is! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. K. Wheeler 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 


